
From: Langdale, Stacy
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/29/2012 11:52:33 AM
Subject: Receipt of RFP information

Christian,
 
I received the RFP panel information via IMS today.  Thank you for getting the information back to me.  Hope all is 
going well with you.
 
FYI - If you are interested in seeing the award, it can be found at the following link: http://webprod.cio.sc.
gov/SCSolicitationWeb/contractSearch.do?solicitnumber=5400003934
 
Many thanks,
 
Stacy Langdale, CPPB
Procurement Manager
B&C Board - Procurement Services Division
1201 Main Street, Suite 600
Columbia  SC  29201
(803) 737-4375  -- Phone
(803) 737-0639  -- FAX

http://www.mmo.sc.gov/MMO/

 

mailto:Langdale,%20Stacy
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
http://webprod.cio.sc.gov/SCSolicitationWeb/contractSearch.do?solicitnumber=5400003934
http://webprod.cio.sc.gov/SCSolicitationWeb/contractSearch.do?solicitnumber=5400003934
http://www.bcb.sc.gov/

